Praca kontrolna z języka angielskiego semestr A3

Nauczyciel Aleksandra Smuga

		termin oddania prac 10 grudnia 2025r			
		/50p			
Ex	1 Zdecyduj, czy poniższe zdania są prawdziwe (T), czy fałszywe (F)	F).			
1	You need flour to make pancakes.	T/F			
2	You can eat an injection for lunch.	T/F			
3	A curious person likes to learn new facts.	T/F			
4	Wireless headphones have not been invented yet.	T/F			
5	People already know everything. It's impossible to make new disco	coveries. T/F			
6	You need bread rolls to make a sandwich.	T/F			
Ex	2 Uzupełnij zdania wyrazami z ramki. Jeden wyraz został podany o	/ dodatkowo.			
	gain hard mock prever	ent raise storage			
0	My grandfather used to drink water with honey and lemon juice to	to <u>prevent</u> illnesses.			
1	The schoolchildren are trying to some money for their	eir sick friend.			
	How much knowledge did you in junior school?				
	Josh is rather worried because he has failed his exam	n again.			
4	I should have that file somewhere on my drive.				
Ex	3 Zakreśl właściwą odpowiedź.	1 I one exam. I still have two to take.			
1	The only seafood I have tried is <i>cereal / prawns /</i>	a used to pass b had passed c have passed			
	scratch.	2 We have eggs to make omelettes for everyone.			
2	The history teacher gave us an interesting <i>assignment</i> / wound / charge to do over the weekend.	a much b too few c too little			
3	Nevil's parents are rather <i>talented / confident / strict</i> .	3 John his leg a week before his family went skiing.			
	They only let him play on his phone on Saturdays.	a was breaking b broke c has broken			
4	My symptoms included a fever, runny nose and cough / scar / injury.	Do you know anyone has ever invented something useful?			
5	The dog is very old and <i>sociable / deaf / blind</i> – he can't	a – b which c who			
	hear anything. 5	5 Dad didn't sleep in on Saturdays when he was a teenager.			
Ex.	4 Wybierz poprawną odpowiedź: a, b lub c.	a use to b used to c use			

				,
Ex. 5	Zakresi	własciwa	odpowiedź	Z.

- 1 How much / many honey do we need for the recipe?
- 2 You should avoid to drink / drinking so much coffee. It's not good for you.
- 3 I haven't failed any tests *for / since* three months.
- 4 Robert was practising the piano when / while I called.
- 5 This is the teacher who / which won the \$1 million Global Teacher Prize.

___/5

Ex. 6 Uzupełnij zdania wyrazami z ramki. Trzy wyrazy zostały podane dodatkowo.

			few	for	lots	since	some	which	while	who	
M	Mark: Do you remember the girl 0 <u>who</u> used to practise football with us?										
Ste	Steve: Marika? Yes. Well, I haven't seen her 1 we left school.										
M	ark:	She had an accident 2 _		she	was dr	iving yes	terday.				
Ste	eve:	Oh no. Is she OK?									
M	ark:	She's in hospital. She lo	st 3		_ blood	d and bro	ke a 4		_ bones	, but she's fine.	
Ste	eve:	Poor girl.									
											/4
Ex	. 7 Uz	zupełnij obydwa zdania z	z każdej	pary ty	m sam	ym wyra	zem.				
0	A M	ary <u>came</u> up with a brillio	ant idea	while s	she was	running	in the pa	rk.			
	B Two volunteers <u>came</u> to my house and asked me to donate money to our hospital.										
1	Alr	need to learn this poem b	ру		•						
		ike's dad had a				ek.					
2		m trying to cut					I iust love	chocola	te!		
		ne whole family came					,				
3	A He	e is one of those business	smen wh	no wan	t to		a di	fference.			
	Blr	need to call my dentist an	nd		an	appoint	ment.				
4	A M	y dad always stays		and	d he ne	ver panic	s in a cris	is.			
	B Di	d you see the light show	in the O	ld Tow	n yeste	rday? It v	vas really	·		_!	
5	A It'	s a good idea to		_ notes	while y	ou're lis	tening to	your tea	cher.		
	BIH	nave a headache. I think I	′II		a ¡	painkiller					

Ex. 8 Z opcji A–C wybierz brakującą wypowiedź.

1.	X: Is your brother a curious child?		B I stayed up too long one night.
Y:_			C In a car accident.
	A Yes. He's determined to achieve his goals.	4.	X:I used to like broccoli when I was little.
	B Yes. He reads a lot and asks lots of questions.	Y:_	
	C I don't think so. He has never copied homework.		A How interesting. Where did you keep it?
2.	X:They haven't taken the test yet, have they?		B Do you still use it?
Y:_			C Did you? I hated it.
	A No, they haven't. It's on Thursday.	5.	X:How long had Jack had his car before he sold it?
	B What would you like to know?	Y:_	
	C You're right, they have.		A I think seven years.
3.	X:How did you get that scar?		B He was having it for seven years.
Y:_			C He has had it for seven years.
	A I skipped a meal.		

Ex. 9 Przeczytaj cztery teksty (1–4) oraz zdania ich dotyczące (A–F). Do każdego zdania dopasuj właściwy tekst. <u>Uwaga</u>: dwa zdania nie pasują do żadnego tekstu.

_ / 5

1 Jason

I've been in the job since I turned twenty – that's a long time, but I don't regret it. In fact, I love it! I don't think there is a particular type of person, but I'd say they need to be reliable and sociable. Getting along with your workmates is very important because the job is so dangerous. We often take part in team building activities because teamwork is crucial in the operations we perform. Oh, and we are determined to keep fit and healthy. You need to be able to move quickly sometimes or carry heavy things. We run into burning or damaged buildings, we are there to deal with natural disasters such as floods and hurricanes, we rescue victims from various situations. So excellent physical shape is absolutely necessary to do the job efficiently.

2 Chris

I'm the station manager, I supervise the firefighters' activities at our station. I've been in the job for too long now! For me, I'd say that a firefighter needs to be hard-working and really dedicated. Too many of the people starting the job have high expectations, they just want to be promoted quickly and paid well. They are impatient and they get disappointed quickly. As a firefighter, you need to be ready to risk your own life to save others, and I'm not sure that all of our new staff are courageous like that. And I don't think they are motivated enough to learn new technical skills.

3 Alex

I was a nurse but decided to change my career after ten years. I wanted to do something more exciting and exceptional – only 4 percent of all firefighters are female. That's too few! People need us. We are there to show patience and warmth for sick or injured victims. Just like a nurse but in more difficult circumstances.

Another important quality is the ability to remain calm and confident under pressure. You must be able to make quick and smart decisions in an emergency. You also need to be able to follow instructions – there's no time to explain twice during a fire as it is often a race against time.

4 Michael

I've worked as a firefighter for three months now. I think the best advice I got when I started was to take the job seriously – you need to be sensible about things – and to remain positive, even when things start to go wrong. It's a tough job, and it's easy to feel stressed. Saving someone's life is a huge responsibility and often you don't have time to think twice. In order to survive in this job, you must take care of your mental health and you need to learn how to calm down and reduce your stress.

Th	is person									
Α	A is not happy about the way new workers think about the job.									
В	has started the job recently.									
С	explains how to follow instructions.									
D	stresses the importance of collaboration among workers.									
E	used to work in a different profession.									
F	talks about the high expectations society has of firefighters.									
1_	2 3 4	/4								
Ex.	. 10 Przeczytaj tekst jeszcze raz. Odpowiedz na pytania zgodnie z treścią tekstu.									
	What does Jason think of his job? <i>He loves it.</i>									
1	How old was Jason when he started the job?									
2	What should firefighters be prepared to do, according to Chris?									
3	Why did Alex change her job?									
4	What does a firefighter need to learn, according to Michael?									
		/4								
Ex.	. 11 Uzupełnij dialog wyrażeniami z ramki.									
	All you have to do Be careful not to Did you enjoy it I reckon is it What did you think of									
	ris: 0 What did you think of the diving course you did last week? 1 ?									
	n: It was awesome. 2 you should do it, too.									
	ris: It isn't too late to sign up, 3?									
	en: No. The deadline is next Friday. 4 miss it.									
	ris: I'll do it now. What do I do first?									
	en: 5 is register online and pay for it.									
Ch	ris: OK, thanks.	/5								